
Woodfern School Celebrates Multicultural Week!
May 28th-May 31st

Dear Parents/Guardians:
Woodfern Elementary School will celebrate Multicultural Week from May 28th through May 31st. A
fun way for students to participate is by sharing something about your family's culture, something
that represents your family. All students are encouraged to participate. Your child will be coming
home with a piece of white paper entitled My Country’s Culture to complete. Please work with your
child to decorate the white paper. Feel free to use crayons, colored pencils, cut-out pictures from
magazines, real photographs, words, images - whatever represents your family. Students should
write their first and last name across the top of the paper, their teacher's name on the top of
the paper and return the decorated paper to school by Monday, May 20th. We will use the
students' papers to create a wall of cultural diversity and will be displayed in the front hallway of
Woodfern School during Multicultural Week. All work will be returned to students.

On Wednesday, May 29th, students are encouraged to wear clothing that represents their native
country. There will be a Multicultural Parade at 9:00am. More information regarding the parade will
be sent home.

Thank you very much for helping us celebrate Multicultural Week at Woodfern Elementary School.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. DeGaris (extension 2843), Mrs. Donoghue (extension
2336), or Mrs. Kang (extension 3394)


